
 

  

 

Reception Newsletter 

Friday 8th November 2019 

Classroom News 

This week in class we began the week by looking at all the wonderful 
zoo animals that were created at home over the weekend. It was 

lovely to see how much time had been taken to make those and I’m 
sure the children enjoyed every part of creating them. We have talked 
a lot about zoo animals this week and the type of animals that we can 
see there. We have been drawing some of our favourite animals that 

God created.  

On Bonfire Night we talked about fireworks and thought about all the 
noises and colours we can see when these are in the sky. We learnt 

why we celebrate this night and how to stay safe with fireworks. 

In Maths we have continued to look at numbers up to 20 and have 
been putting them in order and counting out amounts.  

PE Kits 

Please check clean washing at home as a number of children are still 
missing items of clothing. Please make sure each item of your child’s 

PE kit is named 

IMPORTANT -  Parking is limited around school and is 
a concern for all. Now that the children have been in 
school for over 2 months, to help ease traffic and not 
put children in danger, please drop your child off in 

the school playground and leave immediately so that 
spaces can become available for other children being 

dropped off. Thank you. 

 

Important Dates 

Monday 11th November- Remembrance 
Worship 

Tuesday 12th November- Anti-Bullying Day- 
children can wear odd socks or wacky tights 
to school  

 Thursday 21st November – Parents’ Evening 

Monday 25th November- PTA Cinema Night 

Wednesday 4th December- Christmas Fair 
3.30-5.30 

Friday 13th December – Christmas Party 

Tuesday 17th December- KS1 Christmas 
Production 2pm and 6pm 

Thursday 19th December- Pantomime at 
Blackpool 

Friday 20th December- FINISH for Christmas at 
2pm 

 

Coats 
 

A number of children can still 
not put on their own coat so please 

take the time this weekend to practice 
with your child putting on and taking 
off their coat and fastening buttons 

and zips. 

Curriculum Award – Kobi for becoming more independent and confident in class. 

Christian Value Certificate for Hope -  Leon for coming into school independently. 

 

OPEN DOOR 

This is an opportunity for you to discuss your child’s progress and look at the work in their books and in the classroom. Open 
Door is each Wednesday at 3.30. 

 

 


